Edth January 1992

Mr. David Lockwood
"Seascape"

P.O. Box 148
Watamu (Kenya)

Dear David,
I confirm my telegrapewhich is clear enough.

I hope you will arrange the photographic safari comfortably for
Jacqueline and I.

Do not forget that I am 91 years old although in a very good
health shooting partridges every day.

1 do not want to be in too hot places as when we were in Kenya
with my brother Nicolas and we shot the elephant.

I would like very much to see many animals and if possible not
many turists!

Jacqueline does not like the camps but I like tehm if they are
comfortable.

Yours sincerely,

Fernando A. Rubid
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